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Top DEP Stories 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Sewage pipe repaired in Snyder County 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/sewage-pipe-repaired-in-snyder-county/article_e1ad288e-7b75-
11ef-bf38-27c282e92be7.html 
 
WBRE: Repairs underway to ruptured Snyder county sewer line 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/repairs-underway-to-ruptured-snyder-county-sewer-line/  
 
PennLive: Pipe rupture caused nearly $1M gallons of raw sewage to be discharged into PA stream 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/pipe-rupture-caused-nearly-1m-gallons-of-raw-sewage-to-
be-discharged-into-pa-stream.html  
 
ABC 27: Repairs underway to ruptured Snyder County sewer line 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/repairs-underway-to-ruptured-snyder-county-sewer-line/amp/  
 
 
Mentions 
 
WJAC: Officials working to clean up alleged fuel spill in Cambria County 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/officials-working-to-clean-up-alleged-fuel-spill-in-cambria-county# 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Outdoors | Clear Shade large wood trout habitat project underway 
https://www.tribdem.com/sports/outdoors-clear-shade-large-wood-trout-habitat-project-
underway/article_49bc827e-7533-11ef-b9da-3b0a5e70aabe.html 
 
Spotlight PA: Troubled rural water company could be forced to sell pending Pa. utility commission 
investigation 
https://www.spotlightpa.org/statecollege/2024/09/rural-pennsylvania-rock-spring-water-company-
centre-county-public-utilities-commission/ 
 
PennLive: Troubled rural water company could be forced to sell pending Pa. utility commission 
investigation 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/troubled-rural-water-company-could-be-forced-to-sell-
pending-pa-utility-commission-investigation.html   
 
Tioga Publishing: Northampton County landfill trying again to expand 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/northampton-county-landfill-trying-again-to-
expand/article_707864ed-ce7d-5761-a4b6-feae4bfb0375.html  
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 

mailto:kedeibert@pa.gov
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/sewage-pipe-repaired-in-snyder-county/article_e1ad288e-7b75-11ef-bf38-27c282e92be7.html
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/sewage-pipe-repaired-in-snyder-county/article_e1ad288e-7b75-11ef-bf38-27c282e92be7.html
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/repairs-underway-to-ruptured-snyder-county-sewer-line/?email=b203c4d9a7bfd81490114da9277e90a08d2e7449&emaila=6856c7312ee00ba479bc3db77cc40814&emailb=09dd7bff3f37f95e1c69f198e492dcdf62b39831fa90499a80c7a765a43f34a3&utm_source=Sailthru&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Curated%20Daily%20News%20Weekday%202024-09-26&utm_content=wbre%2Fwyou%20eyewitness%20news%20daily%20digest
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/pipe-rupture-caused-nearly-1m-gallons-of-raw-sewage-to-be-discharged-into-pa-stream.html
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/pipe-rupture-caused-nearly-1m-gallons-of-raw-sewage-to-be-discharged-into-pa-stream.html
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/repairs-underway-to-ruptured-snyder-county-sewer-line/amp/
https://wjactv.com/news/local/officials-working-to-clean-up-alleged-fuel-spill-in-cambria-county
https://www.tribdem.com/sports/outdoors-clear-shade-large-wood-trout-habitat-project-underway/article_49bc827e-7533-11ef-b9da-3b0a5e70aabe.html
https://www.tribdem.com/sports/outdoors-clear-shade-large-wood-trout-habitat-project-underway/article_49bc827e-7533-11ef-b9da-3b0a5e70aabe.html
https://www.spotlightpa.org/statecollege/2024/09/rural-pennsylvania-rock-spring-water-company-centre-county-public-utilities-commission/
https://www.spotlightpa.org/statecollege/2024/09/rural-pennsylvania-rock-spring-water-company-centre-county-public-utilities-commission/
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/troubled-rural-water-company-could-be-forced-to-sell-pending-pa-utility-commission-investigation.html
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/troubled-rural-water-company-could-be-forced-to-sell-pending-pa-utility-commission-investigation.html
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/northampton-county-landfill-trying-again-to-expand/article_707864ed-ce7d-5761-a4b6-feae4bfb0375.html
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/northampton-county-landfill-trying-again-to-expand/article_707864ed-ce7d-5761-a4b6-feae4bfb0375.html


 
AP: Judge approves $600 million settlement for residents near fiery Ohio derailment 
https://apnews.com/article/east-palestine-derailment-norfolk-southern-settlement-
d08463bd83c5dc19f89719d04747d98c 
 
Beaver County Times: Federal judge grants final approval on $600 million East Palestine settlement 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/courts/2024/09/25/norfolk-southern-east-palestine-federal-
judge-approves-settlement/75382181007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Judge gives final approval to $600 million East Palestine derailment settlement 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2024/09/25/east-palestine-train-derailment-
lawsuit-norfolk-southern/stories/202409250077 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: A $600 million settlement gets the thumbs-up while derailment nightmares 
continue 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/09/26/a-600-million-settlement-gets-the-thumbs-up-while-
derailment-nightmares-continue/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Judge approves $600 million settlement for residents near fiery Ohio derailment 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240925/judge-approves-600-million-settlement-for-residents-near-
fiery-ohio-derailment/ 
 
New Castle News: EPA data make it hard to know the extent of the contamination from last year's Ohio 
derailment 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/national/epa-data-make-it-hard-to-know-the-extent-of-the-
contamination-from-last-years/article_ce770de2-d0e3-51c4-8509-cbddf1d918d1.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Judge approves $600 million settlement in fiery Ohio derailment 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/judge-approves-600-million-settlement-in-fiery-ohio-
derailment/article_b5152b9e-518d-5429-a5a0-b66656739019.html 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Allegheny Front: Study: Colleges with fossil fuel funding can become ‘vehicle of climate obstruction’ 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/colleges-fossil-fuel-funding-climate-obstruction/ 
  
WHYY: Summers are getting hotter in the Philly region. A nationwide survey shows outdoor workers 
already feel the heat 
https://whyy.org/articles/heat-outdoor-workers-climate-change-summers-survey/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Philly Burbs: Bucks County fall foliage report: Looks like a bright but shorter season of color 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2024/09/26/fall-foliage-in-bucks-county-pa-visit-bucks-
county-autumn-best-fall-color/  
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WHYY: Graffiti Pier is being fast-tracked to become a public park 
https://whyy.org/articles/graffiti-pier-delaware-river-waterfront-corporation/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: "The Thousand Steps" hiking trail offers window to the past 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/national-news-apwire/2024/09/the-thousand-steps-hiking-
trail-offers-window-to-the-past/ 
 
WITF/WPSU: Clearfield County municipalities move closer to creating whitewater recreation parks 
https://www.witf.org/2024/09/26/clearfield-county-municipalities-move-closer-to-creating-whitewater-
recreation-parks/ 
 
Penn State News: Injecting manure into growing cover crops can cut pollution, support corn crops 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/injecting-manure-growing-cover-crops-can-cut-pollution-
support-corn-crops  
 
WJAC: Ghost Town Trail to celebrate 30th 'birthday' 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/ghost-town-trail-to-celebrate-30th-birthday# 
 
Times Observer: Pa. DCNR offers foliage tips for residents and travelers 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/09/pa-dcnr-offers-foliage-tips-for-residents-
and-travelers/ 
 
Record-Argus: Lakeview Middle Schoolers work with DCNR on pilot program 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/community/lakeview-middle-schoolers-work-with-dcnr-on-pilot-
program/image_f4728218-7b82-11ef-b5ac-6f676ab6cf4f.html 
 
 
Energy 
 
Politico: AI revives ‘zombie’ nuclear plants 
https://www.politico.com/newsletters/digital-future-daily/2024/09/25/ai-zombie-nuclear-plants-three-
mile-microsoft-00181020 
 
Pennlive: Dauphin County agency’s plan to sell failed solar farm raises questions 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/dauphin-county-agencys-plan-to-sell-failed-solar-farm-
raises-questions.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Turbine project near Fort Indiantown Gap grounded by ACUB 
https://lebtown.com/2024/09/26/lebtown-exclusive-turbine-project-near-fort-indiantown-gap-
grounded-by-acub/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: U.S. Energy Secretary to speak at PA Chamber Dinner 
https://www.cpbj.com/u-s-energy-secretary-to-speak-at-pa-chamber-dinner/ 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
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Reading Eagle: Proposed Reading shopping center at former paint factory site moving closer to 
construction 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/09/26/proposed-reading-shopping-center-at-former-paint-
factory-site-moving-closer-to-construction/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX tells gas industry: Public health issues won't go away without 
transparency 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/09/25/cnx-resources-pennsylvania-study.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas CEO: Use AI to better guide energy policy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2024/09/25/natural-gas-artificial-
intelligence.html 
 
 
PFAS 
 
Tribune-Review: Steven Hvozdovich: Don’t spread cancer-causing chemicals here. Or anywhere. 
https://triblive.com/opinion/steven-hvozdovich-dont-spread-cancer-causing-chemicals-here-or-
anywhere/  
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
WESA: Fear, hope among mixed reactions as Three Mile Island plans to restart 
https://www.wesa.fm/2024-09-26/three-mile-island-restart-reactions-pennsylvania 
 
York Daily Record: Smithsonian asked for TMI valve at center of the '79 meltdown. Here's the answer it 
got 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/09/26/owner-of-three-mile-island-2-balances-historic-
value-with-contamination-porv-valve/75378406007/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Troubled rural water company could be forced to sell pending Pa. utility commission 
investigation 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/troubled-rural-water-company-could-be-forced-to-sell-
pending-pa-utility-commission-investigation.html 
 
abc27: Repairs underway to ruptured Snyder County sewer line 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/repairs-underway-to-ruptured-snyder-county-sewer-line/ 
 
WPSU: Clearfield County municipalities move closer to creating whitewater recreation parks 
https://radio.wpsu.org/2024-09-25/clearfield-county-municipalities-move-closer-to-creating-
whitewater-recreation-parks   
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WBRE: EPA must address potential IQ impacts of fluoride in drinking water, judge rules 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/national-news/epa-must-address-potential-iq-impacts-of-
fluoride-in-drinking-water-judge-rules/  
 
AP: Fluoride in drinking water poses enough risk to merit new EPA action, judge says 
https://apnews.com/article/fluoride-ruling-drinking-water-ccdfa11138600ab0838ebf979cbaead2 
 
WJAC: Somerset Lake Dam to undergo repairs; water level to be lowered 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/somerset-lake-dam-undergo-repairs-water-level-to-be-lowered-
pennsylvania-cracks-project# 
 
Daily Courier: Community views new wastewater treatment plant 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/community-views-new-wastewater-treatment-
plant/article_5db52ff8-7bf8-11ef-b415-ab7319547b3a.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin News: MABD contemplates future changes to customer payment clauses and paving 
procedures 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/mabd-contemplates-future-changes-to-customer-
payment-clauses-and-paving-procedures/article_9834b628-777d-11ef-ba15-93c91d5dd832.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Cybersecurity system eyed for Springdale water treatment plant 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/cybersecurity-system-eyed-for-springdale-water-
treatment-plant/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: How to improve lousy garden soil without hauling leaves and compost 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2024/09/how-to-improve-lousy-garden-soil-without-hauling-
leaves-and-compost.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Fall cleanup in the garden doesn't mean what it used to 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/ap/lifestyles/fall-cleanup-in-the-garden-doesnt-mean-what-it-
used-to/article_aa5ab1c0-9e84-515a-841e-eb49dbfced74.html 
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